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From: Katie Boone <katie@ktboone.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 8:48 AM
To: PublicInputTownCouncil <publicinput.vailtowncouncil@vailgov.com>
Subject: double parking fees booth trailhead
 
Dear all,
As a resident on Booth Falls Road I have had my share of dealings with individuals violating parking
on our street and in our condo parking lots.   I am very curious to see how the closure of the
trailhead parking lot this summer will impact the traffic in the area.  
 
Nonetheless I am opposed to doubling the parking fees for violations around the area.  Most often
the violations are due to individuals “not knowing better” – and most are tourists from out of the
area.   These kind of fines, I believe are more onerous than effective leaving our guests with a bad
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taste.  To mark the signs as “FINES DOUBLED”  reflects an unfriendliness and reflects a punishing
attitude by the town.  I understand fines doubled in work zones where traffic is flowing and lives are
at risk, but on our street?!?!?   Closing the trailhead parking is going to be disruptive enough, having
clear signs of where folks can park and how to access the trailhead is reasonable.   But do we really
need to tell guests we are going to be nasty if they park somewhere which is not allowed.   
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Katie Boone
Boone & Associates
3094 Booth Falls Road #1
Vail, CO 81657
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From: Barbara Keller <outlook_385CE9441EECBD7F@outlook.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 1, 2021 4:06 PM
To: Council Dist List <TownCouncil@vailgov.com>
Subject: Implement Increased Parking Penalties Around Booth Creek Trailhead
 
Mayor Chapin and Council Members,
 
Thanks for the consideration of increasing the penalties. I hear that many are not issued a ticket and
only a warning. That will not change behaviors.
 
We know the impact of significant increased traffic on the Booth Creek Trail and I applaud your
efforts to help preserve our environment.
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Thanks,
Barbara Keller
2875 Manns Ranch Road
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
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